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Committee/Learning 
Name 

BRIEF OVERVIEW: 

January 20 
 
 
 
 
 

North Saskatchewan Watershed Alliance (NSWA) – I 
chaired this meeting on behalf of Chair Ken Crutchfield who 
was unable to.  The focus of the meeting was further 
review of governance policies. 
 
Chamber of Commerce- Swearing in of new Chair Curtis 
Crouse  

 
January 28  
 
 
 
 

Seniors Advisory Committee – I attended on behalf of 
Cllr Watkins.  Focus was on Covid19 and the needs of 
seniors.  In particular, the confusion over the rollout of the 
vaccine.  A letter was provided to Council advocating for 
clarity on the vaccine rollout and the possibility of having 
our own vaccination site in St. Albert.  
 
Environmental Advisory Committee – New members 
were welcomed and Anshuman Khare was elected Chair 
for the year 2021.  Staff provided an update on the Clean 
Energy Improvement Program (CEIP) formally known as 
PACE.  Council will be updated soon on the possibility of 
passing a bylaw in order for staff to apply for a federal grant 
(MCCAC).    

 
January 29 
 
 
 
 

Inter City Forum on Social Policy – We welcomed the 
city of Brooks to the table. I was again elected chair.  We 
had a presentation from the Edmonton Social Planning 
Council on the affects of COVID on various demographics.  
Very insightful.  We also had a wonderful presentation from 
our own Suzan Krescy who provided an oversight of the 
Community Village & Food Bank.  Mayor Heron and Cllr 
MacKay joined us for this portion of the meeting.   There 
was a lot of interest in our model from members.  We feel 
very proud and lucky to have Suzan in our community.  We 
also received updates on FCSSAA,  AUMA, FCM and the 
GOA as it relates to social issues in the province. My 



thanks to Rayann and Catriona Gunn-Graham for their 
administrative support.  These can be difficult meetings to 
organize.  

 
February 3 
 
 
 
 

 
COVID Recovery TF – We discussed the results of the 
survey and are now developing our engagement plan going 
forward.  Invitations to some groups have already begun.  

  
February 4 
 
 
 

 
Special City Council Meeting to discuss recreation as it 
relates to opening facilities.  

 
February 10 
 
 
 
 

 
Chamber of Commerce Luncheon – Angus Watt will be 
the presenter giving us an financial outlook to the year 
ahead.  
 
AHS Community Conversation – online 7pm 

  
February 11 
 
 

 
Edmonton Metropolitan Regional Board (EMRB)   

 
February 12 
 
 

 
AUMA Environment and Sustainability Committee   
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